
EDO-COMM-0002 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

 
 
 
 

Mercier Bridge 132 ramp closure 

 
(Kahnawake – 2, Kenténha/October 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform motorists that the Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated 
and the Ministère des Transports du Québec will close the 132 Ramp (towards La 
Prairie) on the Mercier Bridge on Wednesday, October 3rd from 8pm until the following 
morning (Thursday) at 5am. 
 
Motorists heading towards La Prairie will be detoured to Highway 138 (towards 
Chateauguay) and onto Route 207 to change direction. 
 
The 132 up ramp heading towards Montreal will not be affected by this closure. 
 
In case of bad weather, the work will be postponed to the following day. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Thursday, October 4th at 5am. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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